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         June 8, 2020 

 

Dear Huntington Families, 

 

On Wednesday, June 17th, we will distribute graduation caps and gowns as well as senior awards and 

yearbooks for those who have purchased them.  If a senior needs to still purchase a cap and gown, it can 

be done on this date as well.  We will be able to accept checks made to Huntington Union Free School 

District or cash in the amount of $20.  Yearbooks, however, may not be purchased on site.  We will only 

be distributing yearbooks that have already been purchased.  We are unable to sell any additional 

yearbooks at this time.   

 

This will be a drive in pickup only.  Please be sure to remain in your vehicle during pick up.  However, if 

you do not have a vehicle available, you may still pick up these items and we will accommodate you. 

 

 

Please follow the schedule below in order to pick up these items: 

 
 

8:00 am – 3:00 pm  
The following items will be retrieved: Cap and Gown, Drive In Graduation Ticket, Yearbook    

  

TIME SLOT LAST NAME   

            8:00- 9:00   A - B  

 9:00- 10:00                    C- F  

    10:00 – 11:00  G- K  

    11:00 – 12:00  L- N  

            12:00-1:00  **BREAK**  

            1:00-2:00   O - R  

 2:00—3:00    S- Z   
 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, June 17th! 

 

         Brenden Cusack 

         Principal 

         Huntington High School 
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